

Kenmont Primary School Valliere Road London NW10 6AL 0208 969 4497

e.mail: admin@kenmont.lbhf.sch.uk

Friday 27th April 2018

NO NUTS OF ANY TYPE IN SCHOOL

Despite numerous reminders, children are still bringing food items containing nuts in to school. We cannot stress enough that we have children at Kenmont with severe nut allergies. No nuts, or food products containing nuts, are allowed to be brought in to school. This includes all

fruit and nut bars e.g. Nakd, Nature Valley, Alpen and Eat Natural. This also applies to after school clubs where children might be provided with snacks.

Any food items found that contain nuts will be confiscated.

Tuesday 1st May 2018, 9am Mindup workshop for parents



The Mindup trainers will be sharing

the purpose of the programme, the charity and what it stands for and explore some techniques. For more information please visit https://mindup.org/u-k/

Kenmont cares event, Wednesday 23rd May, 3.30-5.00pm

Any food donations would be greatly appreciated.

DIARY OF THE WEEK 30/4/2018

Monday:

Tuesday: 9am Mindup workshop for parents, Y6

Shakespeare workshop,

Wednesday: 8.30-10 Nursery 18/19 admissions

returns

Thursday: SCHOOL CLOSED POLLING DAY

Friday:

Ms Howarth's Kenmont Diary

week beginning 30.4.18

Wednesday and Friday PM.

ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY

Weekly attendance

Week commencing 16/04/2018:

School Attendance: 95.9%

Attendance Winners: Year 3 with 98.6%

Weekly punctuality

Week commencing 16/04/2018:

Winners: Nursery

Academic year attendance

(September 5th to date)

The whole school attendance target is 96%

WHOLE SCHOOL CURRENT

ATTENDANCE IS 95.9%

Holidays taken during term time will not be authorised.
Please take summer holidays in the 6 week break from school!

Midsummer Night's Dream performance

Today children in Years 1, 2, 3, 4 and 6 were treated to a performance of Midsummers Night's Dream by Infinite Jest, who run drama based workshops and Shakespeare performances for primary aged children.

As I am sure you are aware, schools have had major cuts in their budgets. In order for these types of opportunities to take place we ask parents for small contributions. On this occasion we asked for a donation of £2, sadly only £89 was donated out of a possible £272.

Thank you to the parents who did donate

We will leave the payment item open on

ParentPay in the hope that parents who haven't yet donated will be able to make a pay-

ment. Thank you.

Friday 27th April 2018

Certificates

Nursery: Isa

Reception: Sienna

Year 1: Zaid

Year 2: Bayley

Year 3: Lexi

Year 4: Bonnae

Year 5: Dylan

Year 6: Jensen

Polite reminder: Sweets and chewing gum are not allowed in school.

Medical evidence for absences

Absences of three days or more for illness will only authorised if medical evidence is submitted on return. Medical evidence could be a GP note, hospital discharge letter, appointment card or a prescription.

REMINDER: School is closed on Thursday for polling day